
Quality of care and patient safety are of 
utmost importance to us at Virtua Health.  
If you have a concern about a quality or 
safety issue, please contact Administration 
so that we may address the issue promptly.  

NJ Department of Health  
1-800-792-9770 

The Joint Commission  
at www.jointcommission.org 

 Dial “O” to be connected to Administration from within the building, or 
856-355-6000 from outside the facility and ask for a Patient 
Representative. 

 

 You may also contact the New Jersey Department of Health or The Joint 
Commission if you feel a safety issue has not been adequately addressed.   


